
 

 
                                                                                                                

                    News from the Nest 
Robins & Wrens  

 

  

Welcome back everyone! I hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed the wet weather at the beginning of 

the week. We have had a very busy first week back in school and have enjoyed lots of lovely activities alongside 

our usual daily routine. It looks as though this half term is going to be a very busy one. Please see below the 

Robin's Team covering Mrs Whitehead's absence. A detailed overview has been sent out by Mrs Maddocks 

Miss Mounsey 

 

 

Don’t forget… 
 

• Swimming on 

Wednesday (Please 

fasten hair back, remove 

earrings and try to avoid 

tights!) No snacks for 

after thank you. 

• PE - Thursdays 

• Homework will be 

handed out on a Friday 

and collected the 

following Thursday 

• Wellies - please send 

named wellies to school 

so that we can play on 

the field 

 

 

Mrs Dakin 

 
 

 

Miss Richardson 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

• Stay and Play 2nd May 

3.00pm 

• Phonics Screening Check 

(Y1) w/c:10th June 

Mrs Chapman 

Mrs Chapman 

 

 

Miss Preston 

Mrs Hopkins 

 

 

I'm really looking 

forwards to 

spending some 

time In Robins 

and Wrens! I 

can't wait to 

explore the new 

and improved 

outdoor area! 

It Is lovely to be 

teaching at both 

Giggleswick and 

Long Preston this 

half term. I can't 

wait to meet all 

the boys and girls 

and get busy in 

the classroom! 

 

I am delighted to be 

teaching at Long 

Preston this half 

term; we have lots 

of lovely learning 

planned. Thank you 

for making me feel 

so welcome already! 

I am very excited 

to meet all the 

Little Wrens and 

Robins. It will be 

lovely getting to 

know all the 

exciting things 

you like to do. 

I’m really happy 

to now be 

spending my 

afternoons with 

Robins and 

Wrens. I really 

enjoy developing 

the role play 

area with the 

children. 


